August 15, 2001


0530 hours
60° Fahrenheit /17° Celsius

The more I look at what I thought could be a wall, the more I think it is just wishful thinking. Still, we will continue careful excavating on this area of the Northwest quadrant. Meanwhile, the other plan is to lower the trench about 0.10 meters to the same level of what was the bottom of the pit L8023 which it appears equals this fill L8025. 

We have not located any real indications of walls or hard surfaces, the pottery we are finding is similar to that of previous levels and the fill itself not much different in its constitution.

Once this objective is completed between today and tomorrow we will clean up well for photos and spray before making final conclusions and remarks. 

by: Marco A. Baldi

